
TONIGHT – Important PTA Meeting 
Please be sure to join us tonight from 6:30pm to 8pm for a 
very important PTA meeting to: 

• Elect the new PTA Executive Board 
• Vote on changes to the PTA Bylaws 
• Discuss next year’s enrichment offerings and budget 
• Volunteer for early school year activities to kick off 

the year and welcome new families 

This is the most important meeting of the year. Please be 
sure to mark your calendar.  

Children welcome. Pizza and games will be provided. 

5th Grade Graduation Donations 
Due this Friday 
Just a reminder that 5th grade graduation donations are due 
this Friday, April 10th. Please return the donation envelope 
to your child's 5th grade teacher. Also, if you have photos 
that you'd like to include in this year's yearbook, please 
upload them to the graduation Shutterfly account or e-mail 
them to voseter@yahoo.com. Information about the 
Shutterfly account was sent home the week before spring 
break. 

Multicultural Potluck is One Month 
Away! 
Lakeshore’s annual celebration of our delightfully diverse 
community is set for the second Friday in May. Please bring 
one of your family’s favorite dishes or a significant cultural 
food to share! Multicultural Potluck will be held on Friday 
May 8, in the Community Room from 6-8 p.m. If you have 
any questions, or would like to help out, contact Horace 
Montgomery at horacem@sbcglobal.net.  
 
 

Wednesday, April 8 
PTA Elections and Meeting 
6:30pm – 8:00pm, Community Room 
Don’t miss this critical meeting. Voting for next year’s 
Executive Board, minor changes to the Bylaws, 
volunteering for this year and next Fall’s activities.  
Kids welcome, pizza and games provided. A $5 donation 
is requested. 
 
Saturday, April 25 
Superhero Saturday 
11am – 3:00pm 
The second annual carnival and auction is a can’t miss 
event with games and competitions. Compete between 
your friends AND between grades. Cotton candy! Horses! 
Prizes! 
 
Monday, April 27 
SSC Meeting 
6pm – 7:30pm 
Join us to help set the direction for the school. Learn more 
about the site budget, our Balanced Scorecard, and more! 
 
Friday, May 8 
New Family Welcome Coffee 
5:30pm – 6:00pm 
Welcome incoming families to Lakeshore and get ready 
for the Potluck! 
 
Multicultural Potluck 
6pm – 8:00pm 
Bring your favorite food to share and a big appetite. 
Lakeshore’s Multicultural Potluck is the event of the 
season! 
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Want to include something in the next edition? Please email 
newsletter@lakeshoreelementary.org no later than Friday 
evening with final content and your contact information.  

Science! 
This year’s Science Fair was spectacular! The students 
outdid themselves with amazing and educational 
experiments of all kinds. There were experiments with 
crystals, plants, anatomy, energy, candy, memory and 
more. It was truly impressive. And of course, the 
dioramas from the younger grades are precious! 
 
Thank you to Shannon for making the Science Fair a 
memorable and educational experience. 
 

 
 

Draw Your Own Superhero 
Get ready for Superhero Saturday and learn how to draw 
Baymax from Big Hero 6!  
 
Source: Disney Insider Blog 
 
 

All Heroes Sidekicks! 
Volunteers are needed to support this amazing event. All 
families are asked to volunteer for at least an hour during 
the day. We need help with booths, selling tickets, preparing 
and selling food, managing lines and other items. 

Sign up at www.lakeshoreelementary.org/superhero2015 or 
email volunteer@lakeshoreelementary.org.  

Would you like to take more of an active role? We need 
people to volunteer for: 

• Coordinating the cupcake walk: Getting goodies 
donations and managing the booth 

• Help with competitions: A few people are needed to 
help plan and coordinate the Limbo, Airplane flying 
and Relay competitions 

• Volunteer coordinator: Help assign our volunteers 
to booths or other activities 

• Food coordinator: Manage the food sales 

These positions will require the volunteer to attend the 
event and understand the details of their tasks but should 
not need more than minimal pre-event planning work. 
Parents and grandparents are encouraged to participate. 
Email pta@lakeshoreelementary.org if you can help. 

 

Superhero Saturday! Volunteer Sign Up    
Get involved! Complete and return this form to your teacher or to the office.  

Volunteer Name:  ___________________________________________________________________________________________  

Email address:  ____________________________________________________________  Student's Room #: ________________  

I would like to volunteer for the following shift(s):  

 ________________ 10:00 - 11:00 (set up)  ________________ 12:00 - 1:00    ________________ 2:00 - 3:00   

 ________________ 11:00 - 12:00  ________________ 1:00 - 2:00   ________________ 3:00 - 4:00 (break down) 


